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Regular Agenda

1. This is to be prepared (and save money) for letting bids in the spring (hopefully). Attachment.

2. A necessary part of the process. Attachment.

3. No cost to the city.  We will ask for a budget adjustment if needed but should be able for Kiwanis and Chamber to pay him directly.

4. This lets us move forward when all is ready.

5. David can address this. Attachment.

6. We have done this for several years.  Attachment.

7. Federal money.  We all know the drill. This gives us an easy and effective way to do our required paperwork and reporting. 

8. Continuation of #4. Attachment.

9. Several cities have done this nationwide as have several states. Attachment.

10. Old ones are worn out and Tasers are addressed in the FOP Contract. Attachment. 

11. [bookmark: _GoBack]In-Dash Cameras have become a necessary piece of equipment for both officer and citizen protection.  This is a way to get some help with the cost.  You are not approving a purchase, only an application for a grant at this time. Attachments for pricing information.

12. This is included in the FOP Contract for this year. Attachment.

13. Forms, drop boxes etc. for the park.  Nothing extraordinary, just cost of doing business.

14. If we want people to use it then we have to provide some amenities.  The aerators are recommended by Department of Wildlife.  Shawn can speak to this. Attachment.

15. This is a grant established before COVID for $10,000 but supply problems have increased the cost to $14,000 plus there will be several benches that will need to be set in concrete requiring some extra expense as well as some other repair work.  The $6,000 request is to handle all of that.

16. Chad will address this.  Utility Department is aware.

17. Earlier bid was not realistic and has been withdrawn.  That salesman no longer works for the company.  Budget increase is difference in bids. Attachment.

18. Same as 13. Attachment.

19. Coordinates with our resolution in item 9.

20. This defines how we award sick days during work before the first “first of the month” when sick days are awarded.  This codifies what we are now doing and is not currently addressed in policy.

